
 

 

 

13 October 2025 

 

Chong Hing Bank Detects Fraudulent Websites 

 

Chong Hing Bank would like to alert members of the public to the following fraudulent websites: 

 

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safelattach[.]shop/login/117QC117HR601M1997889 

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safelattach[.]shop/login/248EZ217WK601Z2033336  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safelattach[.]shop/login/378DJ017KF601S2075811  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safelattach[.]shop/login/307NG617MN601P2115253  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safeu[.]shop/login/118JK417TQ602E8635396  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safeu[.]shop/login/162AD017BB602B8669635  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safeu[.]shop/login/242SC317TR602X8709065  

hxxps[:]//carousell-hk[.]safeu[.]shop/login/291OO917AF602H8740237 

 

Chong Hing Bank hereby clarifies that it has no connection with the websites involved. The Bank 

will report the case to the Hong Kong Monetary Authority. 

 

Anyone who has provided personal information to or has conducted any transactions through the 

above-mentioned websites should contact the Bank’s Customer Services Hotline at (852) 3768 6888 

and the Police. 

 

The official website of Chong Hing Bank in Hong Kong is www.chbank.com. Customers are 

reminded to visit the Bank’s official website if they want to access the Bank’s Internet Banking 

Services. For the security information of the Bank’s Internet Banking, please browse  

https://www.chbank.com/en/personal/service-channels/internet-banking/security/index.shtml. 

 

- End - 
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